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Friday 19 January 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

School Trip - Warner Bros Studio Tour 

We are very pleased to inform you that the English Department are organising a trip to Warner Bros Studio for The 
Making of Harry Potter.  This is an opportunity for students to relive the magic of the Harry Potter books and films 
through the eyes of the filmmakers who brought the Harry Potter film series to life. 
 
Not only will students be able to explore the sets, props and costumes used, but they will be exploring the different 
careers associated with film making, such as: special and visual effects departments, art department and 
construction/engineering of sets, as well as producing, writing and directing films.  
 
Date:   Wednesday 17th July 2024  
Departure Time:  Depart Greenacre at 11:00  
Arrival Time:  18:00 
Cost:   £50.00 
 
If your son/ward has free school meals, a packed lunch will be supplied for them. Other students should bring a 
packed lunch for the day.  Alternatively, they will be able to purchase food in the on-site cafés.  Please ensure 
monies are provided from home for this.   
  
In addition, students may bring money to spend at the Harry Potter gift shop; we recommend a maximum of £25.00. 
However, the school will not be responsible for students’ monies or belongings.   
  
There are limited spaces available for this trip and spaces will be given on a first-come first-serve basis. Students 
will be expected to represent The Walderslade and Greenacre Schools Partnership and therefore any student who 
does not uphold our school values during school time, will forfeit their place on the trip. If you would like your 
son/ward to attend this trip, please complete the full payment on Parent Pay by Monday 11th March. 
 
This payment is not refundable and should you choose to cancel the trip for personal reasons, you will forfeit all 
monies paid.  In the circumstance that a student may be removed from the trip, at the discretion of our Senior 
Leadership Team or Head of Year, the full cost of the trip will also not be refunded.  However, if that space can be 
filled by another student, a refund could potentially be made. The only refunds we can provide are if a cancellation 
is made for medical reason through the insurance company.  
 
If you would like further information, please send an email to Miss Leicester-Smith: leicc002@sflt.org.uk   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Miss M Epsly   Miss C Leicester-Smith 
Head of English   English Mentor 

mailto:leicc002@sflt.org.uk

